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Friday, 19 November 2010 
 
To: All Member Nations 
 
Membership Fees 2010 
 
Dear Members 
 
We would like to apologise for the extraordinary delay in issuing the 2010 membership 
subscription letters. In January, INAS initiated a transfer of its bank account from 
Hungary to France. However despite constant efforts throughout the year, this move 
took until November to complete.   
 
However, we are pleased to confirm that the new account is now operational, and 
membership fees for the year 1st January to 31st December 2010 are now due. Please be 
reminded that only members in good standing may enter INAS events and vote at the 
General Assembly.  
 
The fees may be paid in $US or Euro.  
 
To pay in US$, the amount is $400US and the account details are:  
Account Name:    INAS-FID 
Bank:      HSBC 
Bank Code:                       30056 
Branch code:                          00030 
Business Current Account No:         00300712956 USD 
Key:                              49 
IBAN:                            FR76 3005 6000 3000 3007 1295 649 
Swift:                                 CCFRFRPP 
 
To pay in Euros, the amount is Eu300 and the account details are:   
Account Name:    INAS-FID 
Bank:      HSBC 
Bank Code:     30056 
Branch code:                          00030 
Business Current Account No:    00300712943 EUR 
Key:                              88 
IBAN:                            FR76 3005 6000 3000 3007 1294 388 
Swift:                                 CCFRFRPP 
 
Please note that this amount does not include any bank transfer costs. You are 
responsible for any such costs.  
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We would like to request payment as soon as possible, and would prefer that this is 
made no later than 31st December 2010. If this causes any problems then please contact 
the Secretariat.  
 
Finally, please can you advise the Secretariat by email once payment has been made.  
 
Please accept our apologies once again for the delay, and thank you for your patience 
whilst we resolved this matter.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Michel Chopinaud 
INAS Treasurer 


